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Martin County Board allows single player racquet sports  
 

The Martin County Board of County Commissioners met today, approving a motion to allow 

singles and single player racquet sports at Martin County parks.  

 

The board requests that players participating in singles racquet sports for recreational 

activity adhere to social distancing guidelines on and off the courts. In addition, it’s 

important for players to clean and disinfect high touch surfaces including rackets, tennis 

balls, court equipment and gate handles.  

 

Visit www.martin.fl.us/Coronavirus, Martin County’s online resource for information related 
to COVID-19. For the most up-to-date info on Martin County happenings, follow us on 
Facebook at and Twitter.  
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